
Dr. Ken Macken 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Richview 
Clonskeagh rd 
Dublin 14. 
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09/04/02 

Dear Dr. Macken, 

I attach a copy of a letter received by Indaver Ireland from An Bord Pleanala. This 
letter requests written confirmation from the E.P.A. to Indaver Ireland that the 
proposed Waste Management Facility at Carranstown Co. Meath will require an 
I. P.C./Waste licence. 

May I draw your attention to the line stating, “lfthe other information required is/are 
not recieved before the end of the spec@edperiod, the Board will dismiss or 
otherwise determine the appeal withoutfurther notice... ” 

I would be grateful1 for your correspondence in regard to this matter at your earliest 
convenience. 

Yours Sincerely, 

’ Laura Burke 
Project Manager 
Indaver Ireland 

Reply To: 01 4 Haddington Terrace tel +353-l-214 5830 0 12 Penrose Wharf tel +353-21-4554040 

Dun Laoghaire fax +353-l -280 7865 Penrose Quay fax +353-21-4509985 

Co. Dublin e-mail info@indaver.ie Cork e-mail info@indaver.ie 

Ireland web www.indaver.ie Ireland web www.indaver.ie 
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* Our R&f; TPL 17.126307 
P.A.Re&kef: 01/4014 

Your Refi Indaver Ireland Ltd. 

1 Rec’d: - 8 4PR 2002 
Action: 

Project: 

. .loh No. 
v-c- --pIcw” -,_-....-.. . i 

Frank L. Benson & Partners, 
Planning & Development Consultants, 
2nd Floor, Hainault House, 
69171 St. Stephen’s Green, 
Dublin 2. 
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5 th April 2002 
- 

Appeal Re: 

_ -- . . . - -.-_ _ -- . 

Waste Management facility. 
Carmnstown, Duleek, County Mea& 

I  

-  ^ I  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have been asked by An Bord Pleankla to refer to the above-mentioned appeal, 

The Board has examined the appeal and is of opinion that certain information 4s 
necessary for the purpose of enabling it to determine the appeal. I 

i 
In accordance with section 10 of the Local Government (alarming a@ 
Development) Act, 1992 you are required to submit, within .twnety one da& 
beginning on the date of this notice, the following other informatron: t 

You are requested to obtain from the Environmental. Protection Agenoy 4s 
to whether an Integrated Pollution Control Licence/Waste Licence wrll be 
required for the proposed activity. In this regard your attention is drawn %o 
the Environmental Protection Agency Act, 1992 and the provisions of 
section 13 of the Waste Management (Amendment) Act, 2001 together 
with the provisions of the Waste Management Act, 1996. A copy of the 
request and the Agency’s response should be forwarded to the Board by of 
reply. Please note that if the Environmental Protection Agency has 
previously indicated to you that a particular licence will be requir?d a copy 
of such correspondence will suffice. I 

If the other information required is/ate not received before the end of the specifikd 
period, the Board will dismiss or othewise determine the appeal without furthk 
notice to you in accordance with section 11 of the 1992 Act. Your submission jn 
response to this notice should be received by the Board not later than 5.30 p.m. on 
25th April, 2002. I 

Please quote the above appeal reference number in any further correspondence. / 

Yours faithi%lIy, I 

w 
Executive Cjfficer. 

/ 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 25-07-2013:14:26:35


